
 
 
Future colleagues, 
 
If you are currently signed up for a prep course for a board exam you no longer need, we would 
be happy to help guide you. Please email support@kmkoptometry.com before April 1st, 2025 so 
that we can assist you. 
 
 
I look forward to hearing from you, 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Dr. Nicole Theiss 
Head of Learning & Student Success | KMK 
Optometry 
Mobile: Schedule A Time   
Email: nicole@kmkoptometry.com 
Skype: support@kmkoptometry.com 
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